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Getting to The Royal  
Concert Hall 

By Subway: 

Buchanan Street 2 minute walk 

By Bus:   

Buchanan Bus Station is directly oppo-

site the Concert Hall.  For First Bus and 

other routes: 

www.travelinescotland.com 

Tel: 0871 200 22 33 

By car: 

Parking (charges apply) is available in 

the Buchanan Galleries 

Places are limited so please book 

by  

contacting : 

 

Gail Bridges on 0141 287 8788 

Or 

gail.bridges@glasgow.gov.uk 

 HSCP Strategic Plan 

Consultation Underway 

Glasgow City Integration Joint Board / Health and 
Social Care Partnership have prepared a new draft 
Strategic Plan that will shape our health and social 
care services over the next three years. 

To ensure the draft plan meets the needs of the  
citizens of Glasgow, we want to ask people who 
have an interest in or are involved with our work to 
tell us what they think of the draft plan.  This will 
help us make the best decisions we can for the 
benefit of those who rely on our services. 

The consultation is designed to provide you with 
the opportunity to hear about our plans for services 
that impact on older people and their families, and 
give you the chance to tell us what you think. 

You can find a copy of the draft Strategic Plan and 
a consultation survey here: 

https://glasgowcity.hscp.scot/strategic-plan-
consultation 

You can also request a paper version by           
contacting our Communications Team on: 
0141 287 8788. 

Other Events 

 

 Primary Care Event  Thurs 10th January 2019 

      9.30am—12.30pm 

 

 Housing Event   Fri 11th January 2019 

      9.30am—12.30pm 

  

https://glasgowcity.hscp.scot/strategic-plan-consultation
https://glasgowcity.hscp.scot/strategic-plan-consultation
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HSCP staff and partners took part in a series of 
events across the Locality to celebrate the 70th 
birthday of the creation of the NHS.   
 
At Leverndale Hospital Balmore Ward held an afternoon  
tea party with live music, buffet and a range of activities 
for patients, families and staff to enjoy.  Urban Roots 
and the Mental Health Network joined in by providing 
arts and crafts, planting herbs and tidying the Balmore 
garden to get it ready for winter.  Relatives and carers 
were invited to share their experience of coming to   
Balmore Ward and their feedback is now displayed in 
the foyer. 

The South Sector Health Improvement Team and Youthbank 
South Glasgow, a panel of young grant makers, hosted 'The Big Birthday Bash' in Castlemilk 
Youth Complex for 80 young people on Wednesday 17th October to  celebrate 70 years of the 
NHS. The event included workshops and activities for young people , live music  performances 
and information from the 'Google' bus which supports people with employability. Youthbank 
South Glasgow also funded 5 local projects on the night for their health-related ideas such as 
healthy cooking activities and combating isolation through technology. For more information on      
Youthbank South Glasgow please contact Stephanie Thomson on 0141 232 8092. 
 
The final event in our year of celebration was on 26th November at the Shields Health and Care 
Centre. In partnership with Urban Roots and Pollokshields Development Agency a community 
Winter Warmer Festival was held, with information stalls, food, arts and crafts and other  
activities.   

Far left: Youthbank Big Birthday 

Bash at Castlemilk Youth        

Complex.  

Left: Winter Warmer Festival Arts 

and Crafts 

Above: Senior Charge 

Nurse  Stephen Conlon 

with Shona Mackie from 

the Mental Health Network 

Thank you to all our staff,   
partners and volunteers for  

organising these events. 
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Countdown to the opening of the New 

Gorbals Health and Care  

The New Gorbals Health 

and Care Centre is    

scheduled to open on 

Monday 21st January 

2019. Plans are now      

underway for the transfer 

of services from the      

current health centre, 

Twomax building and 

Southbank Centre.  

The address will be: 

 

New Gorbals Health and 

Care Centre 

2 Sandiefield Road 

Glasgow 

G5 9AB 

Telephone: 

0141 201 5000.  

 

Contact us using the      

details on page 4 or          

follow@gorbalscentre to 

keep up to date with the 

opening arrangements. 
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South Locality Engagement NewsSouth Locality Engagement News  

For more information on any aspect of our locality engagement arrangements, to request this 
newsletter in an alternative format or to unsubscribe from this mailing list please contact Lisa 
Martin, Community Engagement Officer at: Lisa.Martin@ggc.scot.nhs.uk or call 0141 427 
8269.  Thank you. 

Community sessions held 

on a wide range of health 

and social care issues 

Public facing newsletters 

Public facing events held, 

attended by over 180 

people  

South Locality does not have a formal Locality Engagement Forum. 

Instead, we have a flexible approach to locality engagement and 

tailor participation and engagement opportunities  to meet local 

need.  Our approach has three main elements: 

 A Locality Engagement Network offering a quarterly new   

bulletin with news about local health and social care services 

 Locality engagement activities such as public meetings, focus 

groups and engagement sessions on key issues 

 Supporting our staff to offer engagement opportunities at the 

point where people access our services 

Our Locality engagement 

activity in 2018 has  

included: 

Allen Lane Foundation 

 
Grants of up to £15,000 are 
available to small registered 
charities, voluntary groups 
and charitable organisations 
in the UK for work that makes 
a difference to people's lives 
as opposed to simply         
alleviating the symptoms or 
current problems and should 
aim to reduce isolation,          
stigma and discrimination.  
There is no current deadline 
for applications. Further  
information is available from: 
 
Email: info@allenlane.or.uk 

Tel: 01904 613223 

The finished product 

Shifting 15 tonnes of soil 

Putting their back into it! 

Corporate Volunteers Dig In at Ward 3A 

Earlier this summer  Elaine Melville, Volunteer 

Services Manager organised for staff from  

Portakabin Scotland to volunteer a day of their 

time at Leverndale Hospital to help improve  

the garden area in front of Ward 3A, an acute   

admission ward.  

Eight enthusiastic and motivated staff gave 

their time and a lot of energy on the day and 

managed to achieve the goals of the project 

which was no mean feat as it involved shifting 

15 tonnes of soil! It has given the front        

entrance area a much needed facelift and is 

now much more welcoming.      

Feedback from patients, visitors and staff has 

been extremely positive.  Thanks to Portakabin  

Scotland for their hard work! 


